
SHOP RESPONSE TO PUBLIC COMMENTS

A notice of proposed information collection was published in the Federal Register, Vol. 
76, No. 191, pages 6111-6112, dated October 3, 2011.  Comments were received from one 
respondent.  HUD has taken these comments into consideration in drafting the SHOP NOFA.  
The comment exceeded the scope of this NOFA.


